
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 
From:  Lori Kelley, Chair 
Date: June 20, 2023 
Re: President’s Contract 
 
 
The President’s Fiscal Year 2024 contract is presented to the Board of Trustees for review and approval. The 
document reflects edits for dates and clarity.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves the President’s Fiscal Year 2024 contract, as presented. 
 
 
 


